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Galloway Township, NJ - Emergency Medical Service (EMS) providers at The Richard 
Stockton College of New Jersey will join those on campuses across North America on Monday, 
Nov. 10, 2014 to educate their fellow students about the basic principles of CPR and provide 
them with the skills to save a life.  

Stockton EMS will be offering hands-only CPR training on Nov. 10 from 9 a.m.-6:30 p.m. in the 
Campus Center’s Meeting Room 1. Training sessions will run every 20 minutes, with the last 
session beginning at 6 p.m. This is the second year for the event, which was created to educate 
as many college students as possible across North America in the basic principles of CPR on a 
single day. 

The program kicks off Collegiate EMS Week from Nov. 10-16, which is sponsored by the 
National Collegiate EMS Foundation and modeled after the National EMS Week sponsored by 
the American College of Emergency Physicians and endorsed by Congress. 

The goal is not necessarily to certify individuals in CPR but rather to educate them in the key 
steps: Call 911 … Position your hands in the center of the chest … Push hard and fast! 

Participants are encouraged to visit http://bit.ly/1rKSPal to sign up for a time slot. Registration is 
not required but will be helpful in managing crowds.  

For additional information contact: Stockton College Emergency Medical Services:  
www.stockton.edu/ems  
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